
 

 

Newsletter 2, November 2021 
 

 

What have we been up to?  
 
We held a hybrid meeting in November to discuss the 
development of the STARDUST project, and how we will 
proceed. Some partners met in Opava, Czech Republic for a 
face-to-face meeting, and due to ongoing travel restrictions in 
other European countries, the other partners joined online. 
 

 
 
 

    

   
 
 
 
 

 

What are the next steps? 
 
Partners are finalising the content for the Performing Arts 
Curriculum that they have developed, and this will be 
uploaded to the project website in January. We are excited to 
share the innovative materials all of our partners have 
created, that address business opportunities available to 
performing artists in each partner country, and focus on 
building up their skills. 

Project status 
 
 

IO1- Performing Arts Curriculum 

Project partners have produced all of the 
content for the Performing Arts Curriculum, 
and are now conducting peer reviews in order 
to assure high quality content for the end 
users. 
 
 
 
IO2- In-Service Training for VET 
Professionals 
The in-service training programme that will 
support VET trainers to deliver the new 
curriculum to performing artists is now in 
development, and is well on target to be 
completed by the end of 2021.  
 
 
 
IO3- MOOC  
The prototype of the STARDUST MOOC is 
currently being developed and tested. 
Participants will be able to access all materials 
on their smartphones, mobile device or 
computers. 
 
 
 
IO4- Performing Artist Business 
Case Studies 
Partners are beginning to prepare their case 
studies from successful performing arts 
entrepreneurs. These case studies are to be 
video recorded by each partner.   
 
 

Keep up to date with the STARDUST project: 
 
Website: stardustproject.net  
Facebook: facebook.com/Stardust-110450704559617 
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